ONEIDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

DISTRICT OFFICE

February 23, 2021
Dear Kindergarten Parents:

We are pleased to announce that Kindergarten will be full day, four days a week, effective March
8, 2021. The schedule will run as follows:

¢ Monday in person full day

e Tuesday in person full day

e Wednesday remote day — virtual learning
e Thursday in person full day

e Friday in person full day

The team has worked diligently to identify space, prepare rooms, schedule busing, and develop
lesson plans so we are ready for your child. The district is excited to be supporting our youngest
learners to build a solid foundation for their future.

We will continue to identify ways to support all learners K-12 over the next few months. This
will involve designing intervention programs, preparing summer school options as well as
afterschool supports. As space is further analyzed we will make determinations on student
program changes.

We thank you for your support and ongoing partnership through these difficult times.

Sincerely,

o o

Dr. Kathleen M Daws
Interim Superintendent
Oneida City Schools

Students Reaching Their FULLEST Potential
565 Sayles Street Oneida, NY 13421 (315)363-2550



